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Introductory remarks 

1



RDC9  September MeetingM. Artuso, M. Yeh

Two-page summaries with R&D ideas

• Please submit a short summary of your interests and aspirations of R&D topics 
to be pursued (4 received so far, we know that a few more are being prepared)


• We encourage ideas that can lead to synergistic innovative efforts outside the 
scope of well-established projects 


• Currently submissions are collected by Marina, please send contributions to 
martuso@syr.edu


• Temporarily collected at https://indico.fnal.gov/event/60464/


• A web repository is going to be prepared
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Getting ready for the SLAC workshop
A few key announcements

• Please register for the 2023 CPAD workshop on Nov 7th-10th at SLAC (https://
indico.slac.stanford.edu/event/8288/ and submit abstracts on the CPAD workshop 
website (https://indico.slac.stanford.edu/event/8288/abstracts/)


• Please get in touch with Minfang & Marina if you submit an abstract so we can 
organize the parallel session. Poster sessions will be also organized to give the 
opportunity for the broadest set of contributions.


• The parallel sessions will be organized along RDC lines, with joint sessions considered 
(ongoing discussion with RDC4, also RDC11 is a good candidate).


• Objective for CPAD workshop: identify common R&D themes to develop a proposal for 
collaborative work on innovative technologies relevant to the basic research needs 
identified in our community.

3

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__indico.slac.stanford.edu_event_8288_&d=DwMFaQ&c=gRgGjJ3BkIsb5y6s49QqsA&r=h2fP7GQsWNlP-BPoeTD54D669Jw0WUt30vE95bqeE2Q&m=Kj40ELr7oYKYaxKa9iKVVGiR6QSOpz_hYcIZ5oaGYcW-a55f5oWdd_E4BMFz-N-s&s=UD62iHoJ6dXqSwnaKmwFDRZNDX4H4FVAXyySpcUsiVs&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__indico.slac.stanford.edu_event_8288_&d=DwMFaQ&c=gRgGjJ3BkIsb5y6s49QqsA&r=h2fP7GQsWNlP-BPoeTD54D669Jw0WUt30vE95bqeE2Q&m=Kj40ELr7oYKYaxKa9iKVVGiR6QSOpz_hYcIZ5oaGYcW-a55f5oWdd_E4BMFz-N-s&s=UD62iHoJ6dXqSwnaKmwFDRZNDX4H4FVAXyySpcUsiVs&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__indico.slac.stanford.edu_event_8288_&d=DwMFaQ&c=gRgGjJ3BkIsb5y6s49QqsA&r=h2fP7GQsWNlP-BPoeTD54D669Jw0WUt30vE95bqeE2Q&m=Kj40ELr7oYKYaxKa9iKVVGiR6QSOpz_hYcIZ5oaGYcW-a55f5oWdd_E4BMFz-N-s&s=UD62iHoJ6dXqSwnaKmwFDRZNDX4H4FVAXyySpcUsiVs&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__indico.slac.stanford.edu_event_8288_&d=DwMFaQ&c=gRgGjJ3BkIsb5y6s49QqsA&r=h2fP7GQsWNlP-BPoeTD54D669Jw0WUt30vE95bqeE2Q&m=Kj40ELr7oYKYaxKa9iKVVGiR6QSOpz_hYcIZ5oaGYcW-a55f5oWdd_E4BMFz-N-s&s=UD62iHoJ6dXqSwnaKmwFDRZNDX4H4FVAXyySpcUsiVs&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__indico.slac.stanford.edu_event_8288_abstracts_&d=DwMFaQ&c=gRgGjJ3BkIsb5y6s49QqsA&r=h2fP7GQsWNlP-BPoeTD54D669Jw0WUt30vE95bqeE2Q&m=Kj40ELr7oYKYaxKa9iKVVGiR6QSOpz_hYcIZ5oaGYcW-a55f5oWdd_E4BMFz-N-s&s=r7QErsO-VAc0UK_Egj4MER2Lw-6qqp3ta1VlYooumY0&e=

